What’s been happening at Sunday’s Cool?
……Mega Pentecost Fun and more!
Seven weeks on from our Mega Messy Easter and we were celebrating Pentecost in lots of creative ways, learning how we can feel, hear and see the spirit moving even though we can’t actually see it! We thought about the wind, made paper aeroplanes, wind twirlers, bubble paintings, windchimes, headbands with flames and Pentecost collages. We learnt how to say, “Hello!” in five different languages and we thanked God for His Holy Spirit in our lives using bubble prayers!
And if you have admired the striking backdrop behind the altar, we made that too! Once again, thanks to Margaret Sommers for the inspiration and co-ordination behind its design. 

Holiday Film Club
Our Holiday Film Club is proving very popular and what a fun afternoon we had at half- term watching, “Mary Poppins Returns.” Plenty of pop corn and then a pizza tea ensured a really enjoyable afternoon for everyone. We will be showing another film during the Summer Holidays (possibly two!) so look out for dates and information in the August magazine and on our website. 
Holy Trinity Summer Holiday Fun
This will start with an extra special Holiday Messy Church on Sunday, 14th July. Come along at 9.30 where once again we will have a range of great craft activities exploring all the fun of Summer Holidays! 
Throughout the holidays we will have an exciting programme of events from Village Trails, to Film Clubs, to Picnic in the Park. Watch this space in the next Parish mag or check out the Sunday’s Cool web page at holytrinitycuckfield.org. Alternatively, you can look at our Holy Trinity Sunday’s Cool Facebook page or Cuckfield Gossip! 
We hope you can join us at some of these events and look forward to seeing you there!
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